
 

 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

November 3, 2015 

 

TO:  Members of the Mid-Valley Executive Advisory Board 

 

FROM: Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 

 

RE:   High School Programming for Students with Autism 

 

For several years, we have proposed starting a high school program for students with autism.  

From Preschool through 8th grade, in collaboration with our districts’ host schools, we have been 

able to successfully educate these students in integrated settings.  The following table represents 

information regarding the anticipated numbers of students who will need programming in the 

next four years.  (We currently serve two 9th grade students in the middle school program.) 

 

2015-16 Enrollment 

 

 D101 D301 D302 D303 D304  

9th grade 1 1     

8th grade    2 2 6 eligible 

students 

2016-17 

7th grade    1 1 8 eligible 

students 

2017-18 

6th grade 3  2 2  15 eligible 

students 

2018-19 

5th grade 1 2 1 2 2 23 eligible 

students 

2019-20 

Totals 5 3 3 7 5 23 

  


